
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School 
Frogmore Street 

Tring 

HP23 5AU 

Tel: 01442 822024 

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk 

www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk  

Twitter:  @bishopwoodtring 

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

 
Tuesday 9th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We have had an interesting communication from Herts and wanted to share it with you all. 

Turn on the Subtitles 

Turning on the subtitles while children are watching television can double their chances of becoming good 
at reading. 

The 'Turn on the Subtitles' campaign is currently supported by a huge number of academics, scholars, 
education companies, celebrities and politicians. 

If you would like to know more about the campaign and view the research behind it - do click the link 
below: 

Turn on the Subtitles information 

Kind Regards 

Sarah Lloyd 

 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/bishopwoodtring
http://turnonthesubtitles.org/

